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As part of our cultural day, we talked a lot about tolerance 

and respect for other religions and other cultures no matter 

what faith you believe in or not. Our children were incredibly 

respectful and felt confident to ask Josh and Daya a range of 

questions. The children have requested both Daya and Josh to come back! Josh was so 

impressed with our children that he will be coming back this Friday and Daya will be back 

in the Spring so we can learn about Sikhism.  

 

Workshops with Daya   
The Cultural Diversity day was certainly far reaching, bringing 
East and West into St Levan last Tuesday. Daya filled the 
morning with colourful, sparkling Indian culture, with traditional 
Indian and Islamic clothing to try, dancing and discussion. As 
Daya led a workshop introducing Islam and the British Values of 
tolerance and respect, there was some very thoughtful and 
engaging input from the children. To end the session, all of the 
children worked together to prepare and then eat a delicious 
meal of chapatis and potato curry- we wished there was more! 

Sophia 
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Capoeira 
A high energy and empowering afternoon followed, 
as Josh brought Brazilian moves and dancing into 
class. The traditional art form of Capoeira combines 
dance and martial arts, and required concentration, 
determination and a positive growth mindset, to 
combine team work and individual skill into the 
afternoon's amazing outcome.... Altogether, clap, 
clap, um, dois, três, um dois três! 
 
Sophia 
 

  
 

Shared Reading and Reading Karate! 



CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR SHINING STARS 

Elyssa for her kindness and helpfulness in welcoming new 

children and for applying herself in all her learning at all times. 

Thank you Elyssa!  

Bryher for her kindness, helpfulness and unity with everyone. 

This has helped everyone in Class one to accomplish more 

together. Well Done!  

Chloe for her courage in starting a new school and her kindness 

towards other children. Thank you Chloe! 

Olivia Hicks-Devos for her determination and diligence in her 

learning so far already! Keep it up! 

Headteacher’s Award 

Morveren for showing so much enthusiasm, confidence and 

diligence towards her learning. We are all so impressed with you!  

Joby for his enthusiasm, curiosity and respect during our culture 

day. Well done for asking and answering so many questions! 

It has to be said that all our children have been stars this 

last week! 

In our sharing assembly our children have time to reflect on their 

own achievements and share their thoughts about all the 

children they have noticed making a difference – this could be in 

their learning or related to friendships. We think about who 

should be ‘stars’ and why. This is a lovely way to celebrate 

everyone each week and to hear the opinions of our children- 

who often spot things we don’t see! Each week we will record 

everyone mentioned in our special golden book of SHINING 

STARS.  

We are very proud of all our children. 
 


